
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CAUCUS 

VILLAGE OF SPRING GREEN 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday, January 8, 2020 at 

7:00 p.m., the Village of Spring Green will hold a caucus for the 

purpose of nominating candidates for the Spring Election on April 7, 

2020 for the following positions: 
 

 

  Village Trustee currently held by Michael Broh 

Village Trustee currently held by Robin Reid 

Village Trustee currently held by Jane Hauser 
 

 

 

 

Submitted December 23, 2019 

 

 

 

 

Wendy S. Crary, WCPC, MMC 

Village Clerk / Treasurer 
 


